
 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

116 South Loudoun Street – www.fpwds.com 

Winchester, VA  22601 

540.662.7588 

wds@firstchurch-winchester.org 

Lara Davis, Director School Calendar 

May 

Wednesday, May 3rd— 

NOON Dismissal  

 

Friday, May 5th— 

NO SCHOOL  

Apple Blossom Festival 

Holiday 

 

Thursday, May 11th and 

Friday, May 12th – 

Mother’s Day Luncheon, 

12:00, Fellowship Hall 

 

Wednesday, May 17th— 

Celebration of 4’s and 

5’s, 12:30pm, Fellowship 

Hall 

 

Thursday, May 18th and 

Friday, May 19th – 

Parent Liaison Meetings, 

9:15am, Room 208 

 

Tuesday, May 23rd and 

Wednesday, May 24rd— 
 Last day(s) of school 

Mother’s Day Luncheon for 3’s, 4’s, and Pre-K 

 

This event will be held on Thursday, May 11th, and Friday, May 

12th at 12:00. Moms and special ladies are invited to join us for 

a potluck luncheon in the Fellowship Hall. The children, under 

Ms. Amy’s guidance, have been practicing songs to honor the 

special women in their lives. Following this performance, the 

children will join you at your designated table in Fellowship Hall.  

The sign up for covered dishes/food is available at  

http://www.perfectpotluck.com/meals.php?t=JIGH2571 

 

The children and their teachers will be working to create place 

settings for each of our guests, and the classes will have 

designated tables to allow for fellowship and connections.  

You will receive an invitation from your child for this event the 

first week in May. RSVP’s are due by May 9th at the latest so 

we can make seating and high chair arrangements. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

May 2017 
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Mother’s Day Luncheon Participation 
The following is a breakdown of school family attendance at the Mother’s Day Luncheon: 

 

Thursday,May 11th       Friday, May 12th  

Ms. Susan and Ms. Denise:  Cats         Ms. Stefanie and Ms. Karen: Squirrels 

Ms. Sarah and Ms. Viviana:  Horses                   Ms. Christina and Ms. Kelly:  Lions 

Ms. Paulette and Ms. Sherry:  Whales                  Ms. Anna and Ms. Eleanor:  MWF Dogs 

Ms. Kim and Ms. Michelle:  T/Th Tigers                  Ms. Kim and Ms. Kellie:  MWF Wolves 

          

 

Thank You!!!  

 

We would like to thank our Weekday School team, the LaMaster/Willingham family, our 

Parent Liaisons, and our volunteers who worked to make the Spaghetti Dinner, auction, and 

Giving Tree a success. As in any family, we count on each other to ensure that group events 

run smoothly. It is truly a joy to connect with our families during this ritual! 

 

 

 

 

Our Amazing Substitutes 

 

Speaking of counting on each other, we would like to thank our loyal substitutes for their 

dedication. If you are interested in joining our roster of substitutes for the 2017-2018 

school year, please get in touch with Ms. Carrie at (540) 662-7588, or at wds@fpcwinc.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration of 4’s and 5’s 

 

On May 17th, our 4’s and 5’s will gather in Fellowship Hall at 12:30pm to celebrate our time 

together. Parents, it’s helpful to arrive early to find parking! This celebration will include a 

slideshow which features the children’s adventures over the past school year. Not only is 

this a time to reflect on the past, it is also a time to look forward to the future! We will 

definitely be wishing our school family members well as they make their journey to new 

schools. Although we may be going separate ways, know that you will always be a First 

Presbyterian Weekday School family member! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shoe Safety Reminder….from the WDS Parent Handbook 
 

We dance, run and play every day at the Weekday School!  Please, always send your child to 

school wearing sturdy tennis shoes. Flip flops, open-toe sandals and crocs are not permitted 

at school, especially on the playground.  Thank you for helping us keep your precious 

children safe at school. 
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First Day of School 2017-2018 

 

The first day of school for the 2017-2018 preschool year is Tuesday, September 5th. 

 

Until then….we wish you well!   

 

Mark your calendar…. 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL at First Pres 

 

Sunday, June 18th- Thursday, June 22nd 
4:30-8:00pm 

 

 
 

 


